
23rd Sunday Sunday in Ordinary Time– Year C 

September 08, 2019 

Readers Collection Gift  

Bearers 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Date Coffee & Snacks 

Bea Lepine 

Doris Coudron 

Darm Crook 

Andrew Cassidy 
Liz Buckley & Family 

Susan Bouchard 

Tony Whittle 

Marie  Kopp-Van E. 

Sept. 

08 
Julie Bordey 

Kelly Lizardo 

Gerry Engen 

Jason Morrissey 

Deedee Lepine 

Darm Crook 
Whittle Family 

Andrew Cassidy 

Bea Lepine 

Doris Coudron 

Sept. 
15 

To be posted 

Sept. 
22 Youth-Led participa-

tion Mass 

 

Youth Led Partici-
pation Mass 

Youth Led Partici-
pation Mass 

 

Dee Lepine 

Susan Bouchard 

Tony Whittle  

TBP 

Sept. 
29 Deedee Lepine 

Bea Lepine 

Darm Crook 

Gerry Engen 
Steinward Family 

Doris Coudron 

Marie Kopp-Van E. 

Andrew Cassidy 

TBP 

Oct. 
06 Ashley Coombs 

Andrew Cassidy 

Jason Morrissey 

Tony Whittle 
Gagnon Family 

Dee dee Lepine 

Susan Bouchard 

Bea Lepine 

TBP 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday 5:00 pm 

Sunday 10:30 am 

Weekday Masses 

Mon. Tues. & Wed .12:10 pm 

Thurs. & Fri. 5:30 pm 

Reconciliation time:  Saturday from 4:15 to 4:45pm; Sunday, 

9:45-10:15am or by appointment.  Please contact Fr. Inno-

cent for any other sacraments or funerals 

father@ourladyofassumptionhayriver.com 

Fr. Innocent Ukaegbu: 867-875-2545 & St. Anne, Katlodeeche 

Sunday Mass 1:30 PM 

www.ourladyofassumptionhayriver.com       



  

 The Announcement  for  the 23rd  Sunday in the ordinary time;  September 8rd  ,   2019.  

-------- We are always delighted to welcome each and everyone who has come to worship with us here at 

Assumption parish. If you’re a new member, please take time to introduce yourself to the pastor and fill out a 

registration form found at the bulletin board at the entrance of the church.. 

-----------  We do hope every parishioner had a pleasant and relaxed summer period; spent quality time with 

family members and friends. And those who travelled out on vacation, had peaceful  and smooth trips and 

back to our community safe and sound. We welcome everybody back as we continue our normal community 

and parish life. We thank God also for His travelling/journey mercies to those who travelled. 

------------  We continue to express our sincere gratitude to Chuck Lirette for sacrificing not only his time and 

energy but also his  resources in cleaning our church and its surroundings this summer. Most of the trees and 

bushes at the back of the church and around the garage that pose potential risk, were cut and cleared. We 

remain grateful to him and asked God to bless him. 

--------------  Some of our parishioners are expressing surprise that our church building is yet to be re-roofed in 

spite of the promises last years. The fact is that we underestimated the processes involve in such projects. A lot 

of logistics needed to be completed before the work can commence. We’re glad to announce that those 

logistics have been taken care of, thanks to the dogged efforts of Tony Whittle, Eddie Smith and Belinda 

Whitford. We’re now optimistic that the work will be done by spring/summer next year. 

------------ Parishioners are encouraged to recite  the ‘Our Father prayer’ in their native languages  whenever it 

is intoned during mass; if it makes them connect  more to the creator who is the Father of all 

---------  The CWL devotional rosary for the sick and the needy every Tuesday is still ongoing. More members are 

encouraged to participate and the time is 11:30am. We’re  also moving our Wednesday mass to 12:10 as from 

next week. 

----------------- Communion to the sick and home bound: Do you know of anyone who is sick and/or home bound 

and would like to be visited and given communion by the church, please let us know. 

                                  
 

                       Rachel’s Corner      
“There is no sin God cannot forgive. Only the ones who refuse  

God’s mercy cannot be forgiven, like someone who wants 
light and warmth but avoids the sun.”  

-Fr. Joseph Rinaldo, SDC/ Now and at the Hour Magazine 

 

Have you been avoiding facing your involvement in an 
abortion decision?  Come on a Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat 
and receive God’s mercy and forgiveness.  

867-872-0026 

rachelsvineyard.nwt@gmail.com 

: Weekly Revenue
$1,803.00 Collection

Hall Rental

$1,803.00 Revenue Total

$1,831.00 Expenses Total

-$28.00

Expenses are based on 2018 Q1

mailto:rachelsvineyard.nwt@gmail.com

